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members. A list of the projects in priority or der is needed by December 1 so the Board 
of Education can act on the appropriate ba llot language. Development of a rubric to 
guide the committee’s recommendations was pr oposed. Dr. Boren, Dr. Belcher, Chris 
Davis and Erik Miller will wo rk on this suggestion. 
 
Next Meeting  
The next meeting of the Long-range Facilit ies Planning Committee will be held at 
4:30 p.m. on Monday, November 4, 2013, in the Special Services Conference Room at 
the administration building, 1818 West Worley Street. 
 
Adjournment   
The meeting was adjourned at 6:00 p.m. 


